
 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 22nd November 2024 

 

This week… 
The children have been superstars practising for ‘The Big, Little 
Nativity’.  They are singing the songs beautifully and are excited to 
practise on the stage next week.  School will be providing all the 
costumes. I’ll send details of what the children have been cast as next 
week – although I’m sure they’ve already told you!   

We have enjoyed lots more water-play this week, treating them to 
warm water as it’s been so cold outside.  The block play creations 
continue to impress us, they are using the available resources so 
creatively. 

It was lovely to hear from Dan, the guitar teacher, that our children 
who are having lessons with him, have been the best group two weeks 
running.  He was impressed with their concentration, effort and most 
importantly, fabulous manners!  We’re super proud of them. 

Next week… 
Our Nativity practises will continue and the children will be fitted for 
their costumes.  We will be starting Level 3 Phonics; I will send the 
Level 3 Phonics cards home with Reception.  These cards can be left at 
home rather than in book bags. 

Reception parents, please sign your child’s reading diary each time 
they read their Rhino Readers book/practise their phonics cards.  We 
count up how many times they’ve read each week and they build up 
points for a reading certificate – bronze, silver, gold and platinum.  
The more they read, the more points towards the certificates they 
receive. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Madden       


